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CITY OF HAMBURG
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ORDINANCE NUMBER 152

Notice is Hereby Given that the Hamburg City Council will hold a
Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 13th, 2016 at 6:45 p.m. at the
Hamburg Community Center at 181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN.

The reason for the Public Hearing is to receive comments on Ordinance
Number 152 opting out of Minnesota Statutes, Section 462.3593, which
defines and regulates Temporary Family Care Dwellings. City Council
Meeting to follow Public Hearing.

If you have any questions or concerns about this hearing or would like
to see the ordinance feel free to attend this hearing, call the City
Offices at (952) 467-3232 or write in advance to the City of Hamburg,
P.O. Box 248, Hamburg, MN 55339.

Jeremy Gruenhagen
City Clerk-Treasurer


